
15 January 2014 
 
 
Our Ref: 2013/065/SO 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 11 Velodrome Visit, Derby Friday 17 January 2014 
 
It is proposed to take the Year 11 BTEC Construction students on an educational visit to the 
Velodrome, Pride Park, Derby on Friday 17 January 2014. 
 
Students will have the opportunity to experience the day-to-day operations of a local building 
project, to support their BTEC course. 
 
We will travel by mini bus to Pride Park, leaving College at 11.30am and returning at 
approximately 1.00pm.  There will be no cost associated with the visit, as the transport costs 
will be met by College.  Students should wear college dress as usual, and wear sturdy 
shoes.  All Visitors must wear a hard hat and high visibility vest when on the Velodrome site. 
 
Please fill out the attached pro-forma and return to the Technology Work Room.  
 
If you have any further questions about this visit, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr S Owen 
Curriculum Co-ordinator for KS3 Technology 
 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Our Ref: 2013/065/SO 
 
Students name___________________________________P/T _________ 

 
*I/We give *my/our permission for *my/our child to attend the above visit. 
 
Signed_____________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 
 
Date ________________________ 
 
 
 
 
 


